
 

 

16 Dec 2024 

To 

The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block – G, 

Bandra - Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400051 

 

SCRIP CODE: RKEC 

Ref-NSE Mail dated 11 Dec 2024 

 

Subject: Clarification regarding Financials submitted for Quarter ended 30 Sep 2024-Difference in 

Consolidated and Standalone PDF & XBRL. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In reference to the captioned subject, we submit that it was an inadvertent mistake while filing XBRL. We 

have verified the submission made in PDF and XBRL. PDF submissions for both standalone and consolidated 

are correct. The difference in net profit of standalone financials in XBRL compared to PDF is due to figures 

filled for ‘operating expenses and current tax’.  

We request you to open the XBRL resubmission so that the mistake can be rectified. We have already 

submitted correct XML files of financials to the mail ID listingfr@nse.co.in. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking You 
 

Sincerely Yours  

 

 On Behalf of the Board of Directors 

 For RKEC Project Limited 

 

  

 

 

 Deepika Rathi 

 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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